
Request for Proposal (RFP) Notice 
For 

Security Services 
 

The Niagara Falls Housing Authority requests a separate, sealed proposal to provide security 
services for the following locations: 
 

Executive Offices 
744 Tenth Street 

Niagara Falls, NY 14301 
 

Henry E. Wrobel Towers 
800 Niagara Avenue 

Niagara Falls, NY 14305 
 

Anthony Spallino Towers 
720 Tenth Street 

Niagara Falls, NY  14301 
 
The sealed proposal must be addressed as follows: 
 

Clifford Scott 
Executive Director 

Niagara Falls Housing Authority 
744 Tenth Street 

Niagara Falls, New York 14301 
 
and clearly marked on the outside of the proposal, as “Security Services Proposal.” 
 
The submission deadline is Monday, June 28, 2021 at 10 am.  No proposal will be accepted 
after the above date and time.  RFP packages are available by contacting Maria Vitello at 
716.285.6961 or nfha@nfha.org.  No faxed submittals will be accepted. 
 
The successful bidder will be required to provide the Niagara Falls Housing Authority with 
certificates of insurance for public liability and an umbrella bond with riders, showing the 
Niagara Falls Housing Authority as a co-insured. 
 
The NFHA is an Equal Opportunity Employer and actively solicits the same requirement for all 
firms interested in this opportunity.  The NFHA reserves the right to waive irregularities and to 
reject any/all proposals submitted.  No proposal submitted shall be withdrawn after the 
proposal due date. 
 
Clifford Scott, Executive Director 5.28.2021 

mailto:nfha@nfha.org

